
 
 
 
 
Physician-To-Physician Hotline 
By Ruth Brown, MPH, Vice President, Programs  
Horizons in Hemophilia 
 
Please share the telephone number for the Physician-to-Physician Hotline with any physician or dentist 
who may have questions for a hemophilia specialist. 
 
1-800-749-7468 or 
1-800-PHYS-HOT 
 
Hematologists from our hemophilia treatment centers in Georgia receive calls through this hotline 24 hours 
a day.  The purpose of the hotline is to enable physicians who are less familiar with hemophilia to contact 
hemophilia specialists with questions about managing bleeds, using different products, or treating 
complications of hemophilia. 
 
The hematologists are unable to receive direct calls from clients via the hotline.  However, if you 
have a hemophilia-related problem, we encourage you to share the number with your local physician or to 
go to your emergency room or medical center and ask the physician there to call for advice. 
 
 
 
 
 


